
Via Electronic Submission 

 

July 5, 2022 

 

Ms. Patty Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

State Capitol Building, 1st Floor 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501 
 

Re: Granite Telecommunications, LLC, Advice Letter No. 13, 2022 FCC 8YY Access 

Reform/47 C.F.R. §51.911 Toll Free Database Access Rate Reduction Compliance, TC22-

031 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 

Granite Telecommunications, LLC (“Granite”) submits to the submits to the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission revised sheets 3 and 65 to its South Dakota switched exchange access service tariff, South 

Dakota P.U.C. Tariff No. 3, in the above referenced matter.  With this submission, Granite corrects 

administrative errors contained in its June 27, 2022 submission.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions concerning may be directed to the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

Consultants to 

Granite Telecommunications, LLC 

 

Attachments

 

 

  

 
 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

         

M LLER 
SAR,Nc. 

T RUSTED ADVISORS 

4304 92ND A VENUE NW 
GIG HARBOR, WA 98335 
TELEPHONE: 253.851.6700 
FACSIM ILE: 866.474.3630 

WWW.MILLERISAR.COM 




